
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 12, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin No. 500 
RE: US Customs Requirements for Canadian Cargo Beginning May 13, 
2004 
 
Please note, effective Thursday, May 13, 2004, United States Customs 
requires the cargo value be declared for all cargo entering the US from Canada 
and exiting the US to Canada.  For EDI submissions, this information would go 
in the  
M12 segment, element #5.  For our customers who fax this information, the 
true value of the cargo will be required just as all other required transborder 
information is now in order to complete your rail billing.  
 
We appreciate your cooperation and compliance in advance of this new 
regulation. 
 
Regards, 
Pacer Stacktrain Rail Billing 
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